
CALLING ALL  
KNITTERS AND  
CROCHETERS! 
We need knitted 
food to support  

During the campaign week, those on the frontline of UK food poverty 

will be meeting MPs in their local areas and down in Parliament. The 

aim is to press government to commit to halving household food     

insecurity by 2025. Your knitted food will be used as gifts to help MPs 

remember the campaign and to raise awareness locally. Please send 

your contributions to Andrew Herbert at Wesley Church Centre, St. 

John Street, CHESTER, CH1 1DA. Thanks! 

Links to patterns: http://endhungeruk.org/weekofaction2019/knitfood/  

Please leave a strand of wool attached help us use your contribution creatively 

http://endhungeruk.org/weekofaction2019/knitfood/

